
From: masseybarb@aol.com
To: Andy Newkirk
Cc: massey@aol.com
Subject: NZO
Date: Monday, June 17, 2019 1:34:18 PM

Hi Andy,

I have a question about the sign ordinance.  Are the big plastic balls on tall rods that are both single and
grouped considered poles signs?  If not are they covered in another prohibited category?  They should be
prohibited.  They bob around in the wind and are very distracting.

Thanks,     Barbara
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